
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON SPECIAL ASSESSMENTS FOR THE  

2020 SPRING GREEN STREET AND UTILITY RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Board of the Village of Spring Green 

has declared its intention to exercise its taxing power in accordance with sec. 66.0701, 

WI Statutes, to levy special assessments upon property within the following proposed 

assessment district for benefits conferred upon the property by the reconstruction of the 

following streets: 

 

 North Albany Street from Daley Street to Baker Street 

 South Lexington Street from East Hoxie Street to Madison Street 

 East Adams Street from South Lexington Street to South Worcester Street 

 South Worcester Street from East Hoxie Street to Lins Court 

 Lins Court from South Worcester Street east to the end of Lins Court   

 

The proposed work will include reconstruction of the asphalt roadways and 

installation of new watermain, sanitary sewer, storm sewer, concrete curb and gutter, 

concrete sidewalks, driveway adjustments and restoration of lawns.  

 

The Engineer’s Report, including final plans and specifications, estimated costs of 

improvements and proposed assessments is on file at Village Hall, located at 154 N. 

Lexington Street, and may be inspected during business hours starting January 15, 2020. 

 

 You are further notified that the Village Board will hear all interested persons, or 

their agents concerning the assessments and the Engineer’s Report at 7:00 PM on 

Wednesday, January 29 at the Spring Green Village Hall.  All objections will be 

considered at this hearing and thereafter the amount of the assessment will be finally 

determined.   

 

Published by the Authority of 

Wendy Crary, Clerk/Treasurer 

 

For publication on January 15, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


